
Announcement of closing of Sakishima Cosmo Tower Hotel 

 

Thank you very much for choosing the Sakishima Cosmo Tower Hotel. 

The Hotel will be closed on October 15, 2024. 

Approximately since opening in January 2019 We have received warm support from so 

many customers over the six years, 

Thank you from the bottom of my heart. 

Also, we sincerely apologize for the inconvenience caused by the sudden closure of the 

hotel. 

All reservations for check-in after October 15th will be refunded. 

for the refund request please contact with the site you reserved 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

[Staying overnight] last check-in : Monday, October 14, 2024 

Last Checkout : Tuesday, October 15, 2024, 11:00am 

[Less] Run: Until breakfast on Tuesday, October 15, 2024 

*The final check-in time for educational travel organizations will be until October 30th. 

Sakishima Cosmo Tower Hotel 


